
 

 

 
 
Stock Exchange Announcement 
STOCK EXCHANGE LISTINGS: NEW ZEALAND (FPH), AUSTRALIA (FPH) 
 
 
FPH PRESENTATION AT BANK OF AMERICA MERRILL LYNCH INVESTMENT 
CONFERENCE 
 
Auckland, New Zealand, 8 September 2017 - Fisher & Paykel Healthcare Corporation Limited 
attaches a copy of its presentation to investors at the Bank of America Merrill Lynch Investment 
Conference in New York on Friday 8 September 2017 USEDT.  
 
The presentation will also be made available on the company’s website at 
http://www.fphcare.co.nz/investor/presentations. 
 
 
Contact: 
Investors: 
Marcus Driller 
General Manager Corporate 
marcus.driller@fphcare.co.nz 
+64 (0) 27 578 9663 
 
Ends// 
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